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URGENT WARNING TO THE PUBLIC  
 

The Department of Public Works, Roads and Infrastructure would 
like to urge and warn members of the community against the scam 
that is currently doing rounds of jobs being advertised allegedly by 
the Department of Public Works with the names of our two Senior 
Human Resources personnel. 
 
Please note that the Department DID NOT place any Recruitment 
Advertisement on social media and any other platform for the 
positions of:  

 Learnership  

 Internship  
  

1. The two officials, Linda Kaseke and Ester Sehlapelo are 
employees of the Department of Public Works, Roads and 
Infrastructure not the Department of Public Works as wrongly 
attached by the job scammers.  
 

2. We have not, as the Department of Public Works, Roads and 
Infrastructure, advertised any posts related to those in the job 
scam. THERE IS NO SUCH RECRUITMENT. The 
advertisement on social media and other platforms are 
FALSE. 
  

Issued by Media Liaison Officer, Mr Paena Galane  
Cell: 071 753 7937  


